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TO: Mayor Flaggs
Alderman Mayfield
Alderman Monsour

FROM: Vicksburg Majn Street Program
(oA o0 dNe~n
Kim Hopkins, Executive Director
DATE: November 6, 2017
RE: Permission to purchase Christmas Decorations

On behalf of the Vicksburg Main Street Program I am requesting
permission to purchase Christmas decorations for the Downtown area.

The Downtown Taxing District is in need of new Christmas decorations
for the area during this holiday season. The amount for the items,
which will come out of the Main Street Taxing District Funds, will not to
exceed $4,000.00.

Thank you for your consideration.




